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Dear Sir Arthur:

Hie Excellency the Governor General of the 

Dominion grants a prize annually to the student who is 

first in the Art of Teaching. This medal, however, is 

an annual one and in view of the prizes already given in 

the School for Teachers, I would like to know whether the 

silver and bronze medals are to be annual awards or merely 

given for one year only, namely, for 1927.

If they are to be endowed or maintained in some 

manner in perpetuity for a number of years, I wuuld like to 

give the matter careful thought and have the medal awarded 

for some of our most Important branches of work, in other 

words, give HJtKa dignity approaching that of the Governor-
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